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I am opposed to this 100%. I moved here from Colorado in 2021 and I’m appalled at 

the level of drugs and crime in Oregon. I know there are a variety of homeless people 

but the ones “camping” in tents and RVs mostly want to be left alone to do drugs and 

commit crimes. Letting them stay in that lifestyle is insane. Focus on rehab and 

housing and you have my support. 

Do not let people camp anywhere they want for any length of time. People will 

continue to come here just to be homeless. I know the intention is good but you can’t 

be the only state to operate like this or everyone in need will come here. Oregon has 

become a joke with drugs and homeless. I will personally sell our home and move if 

this passes.  


